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12th October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                            

[bookmark: _GoBack]On Tuesday, 19th October, all of the children will be joining in the Harvest Festival celebrations. This will include a service in the academy which the children have been busy learning songs for over the last few weeks.
As with previous years, we are asking for contributions of food items to enable us to create a wonderful harvest display. The food will then be donated to the local food bank and in the community. If you know of any local residents or families that would benefit from a food pack, please let the school office know.

None perishable items such as tins, jars, cereal, pasta, rice, biscuits tea and coffee would be greatly appreciated.

Due to lack of space, this service will be for the children only, but photographs will be posted on social media and the academy’s website.
Donations can be brought into school now and left with either the class teacher or the academy office.

We hope you can support this very worthwhile cause by donating to our children’s harvest display.

Thank you for your continued support in all of the academy’s events.



Mrs Wardle
Wilton Primary Academy
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